
Your employer is required to allow you to have a union 
representative present for any meetings that could lead to 
discipline or other impacts on your employment.

Call the Member Resource Centre right away if:

•	 You are facing discipline

•	 There’s a problem with your pay or benefits

•	 You have a health and safety concern

•	 You are being bullied or harassed

•	 You need support in WCB, Return to Work, or Duty to Accommodate issues

YOU HAVE A 
RIGHT TO UNION 
REPRESENTATION?

Did you know…
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You can reach the Member Resource Centre from
8:30 AM to 4:30 PM at 1-800-232-7284 or rc@aupe.org


